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Notification of Pregnancy reimbursed under 
Hoosier Care Connect 
As announced in Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Bulletin BT201510, the Indiana Family and Social 

Services Administration (FSSA) is implementing a new program, Hoosier Care Connect. The Notification of 

Pregnancy (NOP) form and process, as described in IHCP Bulletin BT201425, will apply to members enrolled in 

Hoosier Care Connect. 

Effective April 1, 2015, prenatal care providers that electronically complete and 

submit the NOP in adherence with IHCP guidelines using Web interChange may be 

eligible for a $60 incentive payment for Hoosier Care Connect members. The 

requirements for the Hoosier Care Connect NOP process are the same as for 

Hoosier Healthwise and the Healthy Indiana Plan. Accordingly, to be eligible for an 

incentive payment, the following conditions must be met: 

 The pregnant woman must be enrolled with a managed care entity (MCE). 

 The woman’s pregnancy must be less than 30 weeks gestation at the time of the office visit on which the NOP is 

based. 

 The NOP must be submitted via Web interChange no more than five calendar days from the date of the office visit 

on which the NOP is based. 

To receive the NOP incentive payment, providers must bill the Hoosier Care Connect MCE with which the member is 

enrolled using Current Procedural Terminology (CPT®1) code 99354 with modifier TH. The date of service (DOS) on 

the NOP claim should be the date of the office visit on which the NOP is based. 

For more information on the NOP process, see IHCP Bulletin BT201425. 

1 CPT copyright 2014 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT is a registered trademark of the American Medical Association. 
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